
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem discusses Baghdad-Seoul bilateral relations with the
South Korean ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Iraqiun Alliance, during his meeting with the South Korean

Ambassador Jang Kyung-Wook in his office in Baghdad on Tuesday, June 4, 2021, discussed the

developments of the political scene in Iraq and the region and the bilateral relations between

Baghdad and Seoul.

His Eminence stressed the need to enhance cooperation between the two friendly countries to

serve their common interests. 

His Eminence indicated the importance of investing experiences and exchanging them, and praised

the Korean experience in the field of reconstruction and services, explaining that Iraq offers

many promising opportunities in the field of investment.


